
Literacy at Bungay High School 
Classrooms 
All classrooms have marking and punctuation posters and a dictionary.  There is also a QR code for        
students to access a key skills booklet which is available on our website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Form time 
There are regular sessions in form time to look at spelling, punctuation and grammar.  Additionally we 
look at other skills, such as debating and reading in 2015 and notetaking in 2016.  We have a word of the 
week which is displayed and play word games using these words.  Students take part in ERIC—everyone 
reads in class. 

 

 

 

 

 
Around the school 
There are regularly updated displays in the main corridor and in the English block.  These include literacy  
topics and reading recommendations, either by staff or students.  Staff reading recommendations are also 
displayed on classroom and office doors.  Staff and form reading recommendations are also displayed in 
some classrooms. 
 
Students can get involved by becoming a Literacy Leader and helping out by: giving out resources; finding 
out reading recommendations; and helping with displays.     
 
We have been running Drop Everything and Read sessions for the last two years. This means that over 
1000 people in  school are reading at the same time!  This year we hope to get the whole school reading 
on the field at the same time.  We also run competitions such as writing competitions using the Words of 
the week, a ‘Get Caught Reading’ photo competition and—new for 2016—a bookface photo competition. 
 
There are literacy sections on our school website and on Moodle for students, staff and parents to use.  
See http://www.bungayhigh.co.uk/help-with-numeracy-literacy/ 


